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ess Bergeron, Correspondence Secretary
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. O. Box 20295 Houma, LA70360-0295

NEXT MEETING June 29, 2013 1:00 p.m.

Main Branch Library 151 Library Dr. Houma,LA 70360

TERREBONNE GENEALOGICAL
SOCIETY
P.O. BOX 20295

HOUMA, LA 70360-0295
http://www.rootsweb.ancestry.conr/-laterrebltgs.htm

NEWSLETTER
June 2013

NEWS AND EVf,NTS CONTACT:
Wanda Moore, Editor
E-mail: wmoore I O48@aol.com
116 Cottonwood Drive
Houma, LA70360-7278
Phone: (985) 876-2686 or (985) 804-9751ne: (985) 876-2348

Spring Quarterly is now completed. Please pick up your copy at the meeting this month.

oss Mays, Reference Department Librarian, was our speaker last
and he informed us of the plans for the genealogy department

asked for any suggestions. Sorry, I missed the meeting therefore
do not have anything more.

onald Berger has resigned as Vice President of our Society, due to
th issues and Gloria Darcey has agreed to replace Ronald as Vice
ident. We want to extend our appreciation for all the hard work

hat Ronald has done for the society. To show our appreciation for all that Ronald has done, Paffy
itney, President of TGS presented Ronald with a certificate. THANK YOU, Ronald for all that
have done for the society and the enornous amount of your time & talent you have dedicated to

. Also, Sondras Saucier has replaced Gloria Darcerv as director.

UEST SPEAKER
nknown at the time of printing.

EMINARS
Dallas Genealogical Society Summer Institute 2013; Bits of Yesterday, with Pamela Boyer

yre & Richard Sayre as keynote speakers. Topics: Our National Treasure: The Library of
ongress, Remote Research in the Databases of the Daughters of the American Revolution

ogical Research System, Land Entry Papers and Records of the General Land Office,

ing Your Family History, Maps: Where to Find Them and How to Use Them, Using
'opographic and Other Maps, Google Earth for Geneologists. August 2-3,2013 Dallas Central
ibrary, 7e floor, O'Hara Room. Lunch is included each day. Register early, by July 15, 2013, as

ing is limited. For additional details or to register online, visit www.dallasgenealoqy.ors,



The Lafourche Heritage Society 376 Annual History and Genealogy Seminar is coming in Au

More information will be coming soon.

NEW BOOKS
South Louisiana Vital Family Records Volume 15 is now on sale. This volume consist of 2
pages, with abstracts from the years 1944 - 1945 marriage records of Assumption, Lafourche

Terrebonne Parishes. It includes apage honoring our WW II Veterans (a few pictures).

Sneak peek: Volume 16 is almost done. It will be on sale soon.

BOOK COMMITTEE
Have you gone to the library and expected to find a particular book but it was not there? Don't 

1

frustrated we have a program to help get the books you want to the library. Write down the name

the book, the author and publisher. Get the information to Sondras Saucier and she will get thi

information to the library to order the book. Contact Sondras at (985) 688-6792 ot

svbs3@vahoo.com.

IT'S BACK
Who Do You Think You Are will be returning to television on TLC (The Learning Channel).

first episode is to be aired Tuesday, July 23,2A13-

LOOKING FOR
Seeking to purchase Vol. 2-C (1526-1830) of Father Donald Hebert. Jess Bergeron (985)-876-23

i essndot@bellsouth.com

C. J. Christ is gathering information for another book about the Houma Blimp Base. If your kno

anyone who worked on or at the air base and is willing to share information about the Blimp Bar

contact Mr. Christ at the Regional Military Museum 1154 Barrow St. Houma"LA70360 (985) 87

8200.

ADDRESS CORRECTIONS
If you move please contact Jess Bergeron and give him
postage if your mail is retumed and we have to re-mail
you can send him an e-mail to iessndot@bellsouth.net-

the correct address. It will cost you ext
to you. Contact Jess at (985)876-2348

CHECK US OUT ON THE
/www. w

We also have a Facebook page!!!
www. facebook. com/paees/Terrebonne-Genealo gical-
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